
PUPIL VOICE AT ITS BEST 

Year 4 persuade Mrs Fernandes 

Dear Mrs Fernandes 

I hope one day we will have a school dog.  It could act as a guard dog and 

children could read to the dog and look after him or her.  If you don’t mind, I’m 

happy to buy the bed, water, food bowl, toys and treats.  If it’s a girl we could 

name her Poppy or a boy could be called Tommy? I promise you, 4U and 4DM 

will take care of the dog.  I hope you will think about it.  I think it would be 

great! 

We could even have a pets day, where children could bring in their pets, talk 

about them and learn about caring for them.  This could happen on the last day 

before the summer holidays.  It could run for the whole day and we could then 

write about it.  We could celebrate the end of term and have a party with a Pets 

Day.  

Have a great day Mrs Fernandes and I hope you will think about my idea, it 

would be amazing for the children.   

Yours sincerely 

Lotti, Kanayya & Hiyabel.  

    

Dear Mrs Fernandes 

Please could we have a school pet?  We could train it and it could also be a guard 

dog to keep the school safe.  The dog would keep us company, cheer us up and 

perhaps one day the dog may have puppies and we could have a puppy for each 

class or year group to look after.   

Mrs Fernandes a dog would help us to be resilient!  That’s your favourite word, 

so I hope you will think about it and have a great resilient day. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Lilly  

 

 

 

 

 



Dear Mrs Fernandes 

I have quite an innovative idea for playtimes and lunchtimes that would have 

make them more enjoyable than they are.  If we are allowed onto the field and 

perhaps to use the Forest area, we could learn about lots of new things, while 

having fun. 

There are so many exciting things we can  do in these areas and it would be a 

good way to liven things up because at the moment, breaktimes can be a little 

boring, especially as we can’t play with other children from other year groups.   

I know you have lots of letters about pets and other ideas coming in, but please 

read this letter and take it into consideration. 

From  

Kai, Tyler, Lilly-Mae & Nicholas  

 

 

Words of wisdom from  our children 

Pretty is in all shapes and sizes. 

It is not about the outside  

It’s about the inside. 

No one can stop you being yourself. 

Whenever you’re sad 

Thing about the good times. 

When you give up remember God is always on your side. 

Be good, follow your dreams. 

Remember a time you started walking? 

You were resilient! 

So you see, you can do anything. 

 

Ouley Diassy  

 



St Joseph’s children contribute towards the National Daily Mile and achieving a  

record on Friday, 30th April 2021 

 



 

On 12th October 2019 in Vienna, Austria, the Kenyan athlete became the first 

person ever to run a marathon in under two hours when he achieved the 

superhuman time of 1:59:40:2.  He is working with The Daily Mile Foundation to 

promote this first national event day.  Congratulations to everyone at St 

Joseph’s for taking part with great enthusiasm 


